


Hi, David— 

 

I would like to revise my previous request. I would now like to seek exemption from the 

designation that our property has three front yards so that we might put a structure that would be 

no closer than 10’ to all property lines rather than no closer than 30’ to all property lines.  

 

As our lot is a corner lot, it fronts to three streets (though one is an alleyway). As currently 

designated, the only viable location for any type of structure (i.e. a shed) would be standing in 

the middle of the yard. Granting this exception would allow us to place a structure in a place that 

is less obstructive to the yard area while still respecting the standard regulations regarding 

distance of structures from property lines.  

 

Attached you will find a plat indicating our property lines. 

 

Thanks and please let me know what else you need from me.  

 

-Zach Kroko 
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PLANNERS / ARCHITECTS / ENGINEERS / SURVEYORS
ROANOKE / RICHMOND / NEW RIVER VALLEY / SHENANDOAH VALLEY / LYNCHBURG


